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From: DULAC, STEVE
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Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Request Consent to Facilitate Renewal of The Boeing Company"s FCC Experimental License Call
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Date: Wednesday, July 07, 2021 11:28:53 AM
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Lynn,
 
Attached please find a consent letter for renewal of WH2XXS, as you requested.
 
Regards,
 
Steve
 
Steve Dulac
     Director, Content Technology & Regulatory Policy
     DIRECTV / AT&T
    w 310.964.4996  |  m 310.429.1624  | e spdulac@directv.com


 
 
 


From: Brookhaus (US), Lynn M <lynn.m.brookhaus@boeing.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 7:01 AM
To: Alison.Minea@dish.com; DULAC, STEVE <SPDulac@directv.com>; LYONS, JESSICA B (Legal)
<jl247r@att.com>; NORIEGA, RAQUEL <rn7094@att.com>
Subject: Request Consent to Facilitate Renewal of The Boeing Company"s FCC Experimental License
Call Sign WH2XXS
 
Dear DIRECTV and EchoStar representatives,
The Boeing Company requests consent letters from DIRECTV Enterprises, LLC (call sign S2861 and
S2711) and EchoStar Satellite Operating Corporation (call sign S2738) to facilitate renewal of our FCC
Experimental License call sign WH2XXS.
 
The Boeing Company has a continuing intermittent need to test RF systems on 17500 MHz and the
Federal Communications Commission is asking for consent letters prior to renewal of our
Experimental License WH2XXS application. We have been operating on these RF systems with valid
FCC licenses since June 2015 and there have been no reports of harmful interference during our
intermittent/periodical testing of these RF systems.  Boeing is requesting your consent for continued
use of WH2XXS which would permit continued Independent Research and Development (IRAD)
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July 7, 2021 



 



To 



Lynn Brookhaus  



The Boeing Company 



Global Spectrum Management (GSM) 



+1 (314) 545-5393 



 



Reference:  Your email “Request Consent to Facilitate Renewal of The Boeing Company"s FCC 



Experimental License Call Sign WH2XXS”, dated July 7, 2021 



 



Re:  FCC Experimental License call sign WH2XXS (written consent from DIRECTV/AT&T) 



 



Dear Sirs, 



 



With the understanding that Boeing will notify AT&T / DIRECTV in advance when it schedules operations 



of these RF systems on 17500 MHz as follows: 



 



Please contact:  



Contact: Steve Dulac 



Company: DIRECTV/AT&T 



Email: spdulac@att.com 



 



AT&T / DIRECTV provides its consent for the renewal of Boeing’s Experimental License WH2XXS 



application.  



 



Sincerely,  



 /s/ 



Steve Dulac 
 



 
Phone: 310.429.1624 



E-Mail: spdulac@att.com 



 
 












efforts. Boeing is willing to notify your organizations in advance when we would be scheduling
operations of these RF systems.
 
Please let us know what (or please provide insight on how we may receive) we need to do in order
to receive consent letters from your organizations so that we may continue testing our RF systems.
 
Kindest Regards,


Lynn Brookhaus
Team Coordinator – East Region
Global Spectrum Management
Federal Legislative Affairs | Government Operations
Office: (314) 545-5393
Cell: (636) 448-7360
lynn.m.brookhaus@boeing.com
Telecommute Monday and Friday
 
http://gsm.web.boeing.com
 


 


 



mailto:lynn.m.brookhaus@boeing.com

https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/gsm.web.boeing.com/__;!!BhdT!wgHeXgpM0Lvm6mrSqtvb5y-DhgsGImkI8QkYItI_bizcPbWCqU6xBNz76ima$



